
Robicheau, Vaness.                  5.9(iii)

TO:                   Taylor, Sheree L.
Subject:               RE:

From: Christina Erwin
Sent: June-08-13 5:03 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject:

Please be advised that I am 100% in favor of a cul-de-sac on Glover Road.The traffic is bad enough now and I
am afraid that after the two big bossiness get into operation it will be horrendous.
I have been a resident of GIover Road since 1970 and have enjoyed the peace and tranquility of this location

and would hate to see it ruined by becoming an Industrial throughway.

Sincerely Mrs Christina Erwin


